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Comments: I grew up camping here with family friends every summer from middle school through highschool. It

was a place where generations of Montana families came annually and then became a greater community having

gotten to know each other over the many years of coming every summer.  The family friendly and greater

community environment of all the campers was just what Montana families needed then and need even more

now. With the development across the state and influx of people coming in and pricing local families out all over

the place, please do not allow a major development to take place here and price families and other local outdoor

recreationalists out of this gem that has become a tradition and so much a part of so many families histories.

Please keep some of our beautiful and accessible Montana lakes from becoming overcrowded and thus ruining

the quiet, peaceful, and beautiful location.


